
Office of the Student Body President and Undergraduate President

Suite 3109 Frank Porter Graham Student Union
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To: Foundation for Individual Rights and Expression

CC: Spencer Shores, Undergraduate Secretary

From: Taliajah “Teddy” Vann, Student Body President

Date: August 5th, 2022

Subj: RE: Executive Order No. 2 Concern

To Whom It May Concern:

The UNC Undergraduate Executive Branch appreciates your commitment to protecting

the individual rights and voices of students as well as your initiative in fostering a

discussion. The Vann Administration is devoted to advocating for the rights of students at

UNC and have consistently upheld our duty to do so.

Executive Order No. 2, the subject of your remarks, applies solely to the Undergraduate

Executive Branch and does not affect any other Registered Student Organization (RSO) at

UNC. Enacting Executive Order No. 2 and controlling our financial affiliations is fully

within the branch’s rights as a student organization. The viewpoint-neutral allocation of
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funds to RSOs at UNC is not officiated by the Executive Branch and is not threatened by

Executive Order No. 2.

Our position is firm and in accordance with the Code that governs the UNC student body

and the law, and we encourage you to refer to our website for our original statements

regarding this issue. Developing an understanding of these documents may help to clarify

any confusion surrounding our Executive Order and prevent further spread of harmful

misinformation in the future.

Regards,

Taliajah “Teddy” Vann, Student Body President
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